
WE ARE SO HAPPY TO GATHER IN OUR CHURCH

FOR THE CELEBRATION OF THE MASS. FOR

EVERYONE'S SAFETY, HERE ARE SOME

IMPORTANT GUIDELINES TO CONSIDER.

REMEMBER THAT YOU ARE AN IMPORTANT PART OF THE

MASS. THANK YOU FOR YOUR PRESENCE AND YOUR

FULL, CONSCIOUS, AND ACTIVE PARTICIPATION.

WELCOME

If you are feeling sick or are
showing symptoms of

COVID-19, please stay home. 

Wear a mask or 
face covering. 

(Highly recommended) 

Physical distancing must be
practiced between those
who are not members of

the same household.

Please wash or sanitize
your hands upon entering

the church.

Make sure to respect the
gathering size limit set by the

province at all times.

Pray for those who are
not able to participate
in the Mass in person.

*The dispensation of  physically attending the Sunday
Mass is granted until the end of the pandemic.*


